
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Monday 20th January 2025 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
S1-6 Boroughmuir Beans: Come along to the Beans @ Breakfast. Cereal, pastries, juice and hot 

chocolates are all available. We also have stationery and card games. Come along and start 
your day with some food, a hot drink and a card game with friends. Free to all pupils. 

Mrs Kelly 
 

S1-6 NEST: Continues to meet at Tuesday lunchtimes in room 2.01. We are planning some input 
for Neurodiversity Celebration week in March. 

Mr Hamilton 
 

S1-6 Poetry Club: Poetry club is on after school today. Old and new members welcome. We will 
be looking at some poems and you will have the chance to write something yourself. Come to 
1.11 at 3.30. 

Miss Tench 
 

S1-6 Library Closed: The Library will be closed Monday lunchtime and will reopen period 5. 
 

Miss Aleksandrowicz 
 
S1-6 Equalities Pupil Group: At Boroughmuir HS we celebrate equality and diversity and 

recognise the difficulties that prejudice and discrimination can bring. This year we would like 
to recruit a team of enthusiastic pupils who are passionate about equality and diversity to 
share their ideas and help us take steps to make our school a more inclusive place for all. 
There are many different areas which the group could focus on including race, ethnicity, 
sexuality, gender, religion, disability, and poverty. If you are interested, please come along to 
a meeting in room 2.12 Tuesday the 21st of January at lunch time. 

Miss Ross & Mr Smith 
 

S1-6 World Languages and Cultures Club: Bring your lunch to room 1.04 every Monday 
lunchtime if you would like to join World Languages and Cultures club, organised by Miss 
Gray and Miss Menard. Learn any language you like using language apps and games, come 
to teach your own language(s) to others, or use it as a friendly space to get to know others 
and their cultures. 

Miss Gray & Miss Menard 
 

S1-6  Eco Committee: The eco committee is a pupil-run group helping the school become more 
climate- and nature-friendly. There are subgroups involved in rewilding the school grounds, 
putting together climate action week, working with lead janitors on the bin system, and even 
meeting with politicians. There’s room for anyone who wants to make a difference, lead a 
group, or cares about the planet we live on! Monday lunchtimes every week, 3.07.  

Mr Bird 
 
S1-2 Minecraft Club: Minecrafters Assemble! We need your help. Our incredible build of 

Boroughmuir High School needs updating. Will we remove the Go Kart Track from the 
basement? Will we change the giant statue in the playground to be of Mr Dempster? Who 
knows! We absolutely will, however, be adding on the Extension and making all the changes 
that have taken place in the last 4 years. 

 
If you would like to get involved, come along to x1.18 Monday lunchtime. 

Mr Lynch 

    Duty Head – C Hembury 



 

 

 
S1  Science Club: No Science club on Monday as the 6th year helpers are on study leave. We 

will return next Monday and we will definitely be making gold coins! 
 

Dr MacMillan, Miss Nisbet and Miss McLeod 
 

S3 Duke Of Edinburgh: There are 2 important announcements in the DofE Team. If you are not 
on the Team or are having technical difficulties, please come along to a drop-in session in 
the library at lunchtime or afterschool on Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday this week. 

 
Miss Weiss 

 
S4 Course Choice: This is starting with guidance teachers over next few weeks. 

S4 Effectivenow cancelled for Tuesday 20th to allow for course choice. 
Mr Hayes 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


